
How do I request a website be unblocked?

When A prompt, similar to the one below, appears and you would like to request the 
site be unblocked, Please, follow the steps below:

• For example, brand new domains are sometimes categorized as “parked”. To re-categorize a 
website, submit a request to Palo Alto:

402-437-2447
helpdesk@southeast.edu

» www.southeast.edu/helpdesk
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